Daily Announcements
December 12, 2019
 
Actor's Workshop: Actor's Workshop is back today (Thursday) after school in room 152. We will do more stuff. This stuff is similar to the stuff we did last time, but there will be new stuff too. Come enjoy the stuff.
Winter Cheerleading: Anyone who would like to join Winter Cheerleading, please come to Ms. Clement's room, 192, today (Thursday) for an after school meeting. No experience is necessary to join. Hope to see you there!
Quiz Bowl: The next round of Quiz Bowl will take place tomorrow (Friday) with the six teams in the Golf League playing. Will anyone be able to take down the intellectual juggernaut that is Wise Minds? We shall see!
Create Club: Create Club will meet in the morning tomorrow (Friday) for our December meeting. Bring any creative projects that you've been working on and we'll share our setbacks and successes.
Comic Book Club: Comic Book Club will be meeting next Wednesday after school in the library. At this meeting, give the gift of comics by bringing in a comic that you loved to share with the group.
HMS Reads: Thank you to all the readers that have written reviews for HMS Reads! Our next raffle drawing for $50 to Amazon will take place on Jan. 25, so you still have plenty of time to get those reviews in! In the meantime, monthly prizes have been piling up in our library treasure chest. This months' prize is a rainbow poop sticker. If you need its colorful goodness to cheer up your day, read a book and come claim a poop of your very own!
Chess Club: Any 6th, 7th or 8th-grade student interested in participating in a Chess Club at HMS should email Mrs. Young at pyoung@haverfordsd.net. If there is enough interest a Chess Club will be started in January 2020 throughout the rest of the school year. Details to follow just email Mrs. Young if you would like to participate in this new club.
H-PRIDE: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
Found: Don't forget to stop by the general lost and found near the elevator on the 2nd floor to look for lost clothing, lunch bags, books, water bottles, and more.
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